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From the Principal  
CALENDAR 

JUNE 

IS Sport HOME Fri 16 

G 4/5  WSC Matilda production Fri 16 

SSR  Donate a dollar day Wed 21 

Harry Potter excursion Wed 21 

Grandparents & special 

friends day 

Market day #1 

Thu 22 

IS Sport v Wattle Glen AWAY Fri 23 

LAST DAY OF TERM 2 Fri 23 

JULY  

FIRST DAY OF TERM 3 Mon 10 

PARENT-TEACHER 

INTERVIEWS 11am-7pm No 

school for students 

Tue 18 

School council meeting Mon 24 

AUGUST 

Curriculum Day— 

No school for students 
Fri 18 

Senior Hooptime Fri 25 

School council meeting Mon 28 

Chess Tournament Thu 31 

Sugarloaf Athletics Thu 31 

SEPTEMBER  

Junior Hooptime Fri 1 

Kaboom sports P-3 Wed 6 

Prep 2024 Info Night Wed 6 

Division Athletics Thu 7 

CONTACT 
US  

GRANDPARENTS SPECIAL FRIENDS MORNING - 
THURSDAY JUNE 22ND 10:00 – 11:30am 

Our Grandparents/special friends morning tea will 
take place next Thursday. Please take note of the 
date as the children always love the opportunity to 

have a visit from their grandparents. 

Please also note that Grandparents and special 
friends are asked to visit children in their classes 
between 10:00am and 11:00am. This will be followed 
by a morning tea in our grade 5/6 classrooms from 

11:00 to 11:30am.  

Our Market Day will also take place on the same day 
commencing at 12:00pm so grandparents will also 
have the opportunity to stay on for another special 

school event. 

MARKET DAY NEXT THURSDAY 

Our Market Day is all set for Thursday 22nd June 
from 12:00 to 1:30pm. Parents are always welcome 
to attend this event which will be held on our 
basketball court. It’s a good idea to give children a 

few gold coins to spend on this day. 

SCHOOL SPORT VICTORIA REGIONAL CROSS 
COUNTRY 

The Regional Cross Country was run at the Kilmore 
race track on Wednesday. Congratulations to all our 
KG runners and thanks again to those parents who 
took children to this event. Well done to Luke, Isaac, 
Heidi and Harry S who qualified for this level of 

competition, a brilliant achievement. 

An extra well done goes to Harry who finished 21st 

and Luke who finished 13th. 

LOST PROPERTY 

The recent cold snap has highlighted the need for 
putting names on children’s clothing, especially 
jackets and coats. It is well worth taking the time to 

name all items and renaming them as they wash out 
over time. Named clothing will constantly be returned 
as we regularly check through our steady stock of 

lost items. 

SCHOOL FEES 

As we near the half way mark of the school year, we 
would like to clear all outstanding parent payments. 
Please contact Lisa in the office if you are unsure 

what your contributions are.  

As always please let me know if there are any 

payment issues. 

Thanks again,   

Laurie Murray 

NEW BUILDING PROJECT UPDATE 

Dear KG school community,  

 

I am writing to update you on our school upgrade.   

As you would be aware, the original contractor re-
sponsible for delivering our school upgrade entered 

administration on 2 May 2023.  

Since this time, we have been working with the Victo-
rian School Building Authority (VSBA) to determine 
the best way to remobilise the project. It has been 
decided that the best way forward is to go out to 
tender and appoint a new contractor to complete the 

works on this project.  

While this process is taking place, the VSBA will 

ensure the site is secure and maintained.  

Once a new contractor has been appointed, the next 
step will be for the project to be handed over to this 

contractor and for work to recommence.  

I appreciate your patience and will update you as the 

process unfolds.  

 

Thank you,  
 

Laurie Murray 

Principal 

 

More information 
If you have any questions about these works, you 
can contact the VSBA by phone at 1800 896 950, 
email vsba@education.vic.gov.au or visit their 

website: https://www.schoolbuildings.vic.gov.au/ 



ASSESSMENT & REPORTING  

Semester ONE Student Reports 2023 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

Student reports for Semester 1 will be made available to parents via XUNO in the last week of term, 

Wednesday 21
st
 June at 10.00am. 

Student reports provide parents with a clear and concise picture of their child’s achievement and progress 

at a point in time. Throughout this term, teachers worked together to make informed and consistent deci-

sions about student progress against the Victorian Curriculum achievement standards and used a variety 

of assessments and observations to inform their judgement. Teachers then mapped student learning 

against the achievement standards, and placed students on the learning continuum that best reflected 

their level of performance and progress. 

Parents will have an opportunity to discuss re-

ports with teachers during our Parent/Teacher 

Interviews. These are scheduled for Tuesday 

18
th
 July (week 2 of term 3). During these meet-

ings parents will be able to discuss their child’s/

children’s progress and future learning goals. 

Also, students will have an opportunity to share 

their Portfolios containing samples of their work 

completed throughout the semester and cele-

brate all of their wonderful accomplishments. 

Bookings for our Parent/Teacher Interviews will 

be able to be made via XUNO. We will open the 

bookings on Thursday 13
th
 July at 8.00am and 

parents will be able to choose a time with their 

child’s/children’s teachers. Our interviews will 

commence at 11.00am and the last booking time 

available is 7.00pm  

More information will follow to support families 

with the process of making these bookings 

online however, if you do experience any difficul-

ties at the time please do not hesitate to contact 

the office for support. 

Regards, 

Maria Parks 
Assistant Principal 





You are invited to join the Kangaroo Ground Preschool Winter Solstice lantern walk 
this coming Thursday at 5pm. The event is held on the KGPS basketball court.  

Entry is $20 for a family and this includes a warming winter meal! 

All proceeds go towards Kangaroo Ground Preschool fundraising efforts.  

 

Looking forward to seeing you there for a magical night under the stars!  

 


















